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Dear Legislators, 

 

I write in opposition to this bill, especially because the funds generated will not go into 

the road fund but into the general fund as I understand it. Just the fact that you think 

we can stand another tax especially on tires which are absolutely essential here in 

eastern Oregon I find incredible!  We drive miles and miles compared to you west 

siders, we have no choice! Our farmers are squeezed as it is and this ridiculous new 

tax is a NO GO!  

Thank you, Mary Hoehna 


